
August 20th, 2020 

 

Dear Soroptimists and Patronato por el Futuro de Fronteras, 

 

Good morning, my name is Joselyn Ramirez p.  I want to thank you for the help of 

this scholarship, since it was a great help to pay most of the didactic material of the 

school. That support was pleasant for me since I only receive the support of my 

mother, I want to thank you for the immense financial aid provided, with this help it 

gave me more encouragement to continue with school. Thanks to your support from 

the scholarship I was able to finish highschool. I hope to continue receiving your help 

to continue my university career in Mining Engineering, as I have already done. I 

mentioned above I only receive the support of my mother and her support for me 

would be of great help. Again thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely, 

Joselyn R. 
 

 

 


